
[Place and date of signature] 
 
 
 
Dear [Minister], 

 
  

 
In connection with the signing on this date of the Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement 
(hereinafter referred to as “the Agreement”), I have the honour to confirm the following 
understanding reached by the Government of United Mexican States (hereinafter referred to as 
“Mexico”) and the Government of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam (hereinafter referred to as 
“Vietnam”),  during the course of the negotiations of the TPP: 

  
Program related to Registered Textiles and Apparel Enterprises in Vietnam for information sharing 
and supporting risk management in identifying and addressing customs offences related to the 
textiles sector 
  
I have the honour to propose that this letter and its Annex, and your letter of confirmation in reply 
and its Annex, both equally authentic in the Spanish and the English languages, shall constitute 
an Understanding between our Governments to enter into effect upon the entry into force of the 
Agreement between our countries. 

  
Sincerely, 

  
 
Ildefonso Guajardo Villarreal 
Ministry of the Economy 
Mexico 
 


